
 

Fernie Freestyle Club  

2024-2025 Season 

Family Volunteer Requirements. 

At Fernie Freestyle, we recognize the importance of making your athlete’s freestyle 

learning experience a complete developmental experience including learning, training, 

competing, and most importantly having fun. To accomplish this objective, Fernie Freestyle 

has always depended upon 

families and parents to help volunteer with several 

requirements around the club. We need every family 

helping to participate in these volunteer requirements even 

if it is in a minor capacity.  Truly…every little bit helps! 

This volunteer commitment not only ensures that our kids 

have the best training facilities and competitions, but is 

also an opportunity to socialize with your fellow 

freestyle parents. 

There are several opportunities to help with throughout the 

year! Examples include: 

- Competitions. We are planning on hosting a Timber Tour 

this coming season as well as a Regional Event and will 

be needing a lot of help both on snow AND off. We 

will do big callouts for these weekends so please watch for 

that. 

- Club “Social events 

- Fundraising initiatives, corporate sponsorship initiatives. 

- Our merchandise programs 

- Occasional callouts for help with the courses. (air site, mogul course) - We are also looking 

for volunteers to help the Air Bag steering committee as we work towards fulfilling this 

dream. It’s a big one and we need help. - Plus, many others… 

 

 

 

 



Club Wide Fundraising Campaigns: 

We will be holding an annual raffle event again this year. Each family will be asked to sell one 

complete book of tickets, or 2 books if you have more than one child in the program. Exact 

prices of tickets and prizing to be announced and are part of the registration process. (If you 

have a great prize to donate, please let us know!) 

Our silent auction is a big revenue generator (usually part of a 

competition banquet or other social event) Each family will be 

asked to donate one new item of $50 or more. Please start 

canvassing your favourite vendors for items. 

Who doesn’t love a silent auction? 

We really encourage parents to help where they can. It is a lot of fun 

to spend time working on the course, getting to know the other 

families, and creating new ski buddies that you will likely hold for life. 

We do not monitor these efforts, nor do we 

attach a monetary obligation but emphasize 

that volunteering is the backbone of our 

organization and is a big part of the success of our 

club. We need everyone’s help. So just ask “HOW 

CAN I HELP! 

Please note: Because we are a youth organization, there are a couple steps that need to be completed 

to welcome volunteers into the organization. These are required and help to keep our club and most 

important our athletes are safe. We require a police check, and all volunteers get their own Freestyle 

volunteer membership. We will send links in separate emails once we get rolling into the season. Thanks 

for our understanding and help with all this! 

We are really looking forward to this upcoming season and working with you all! 

Thank You! 

Kevin Letendre 

president@ferniefreestyle.ca 

on behalf of the 

Fernie Freestyle Board of Directors 

 

 
 

 


